
 

 

BHS Math Department Policy for Late Work During Virtual Learning. 

 

It is imperative that all students strive to submit their math homework by the designated due date 

to receive full credit. Completing homework on time will optimize the learning process and 

provide the best chance of success.  Late homework assignments will be accepted up to exactly 

one week after the original due date for half of the graded point value. However, all assignments 

must be submitted before the Chapter Test assessing that material, even if this is less than a week 

after the original due date.   

 

  

  


